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Dear parents and carers, 
 
Here is our new logo for our school vision and values!  We start with the hands of God, which have given us 
our school.  In our school, we hold dear the six values of: respect, service, wisdom, resilience, forgiveness 
and joy, which in turn uphold, and help us live out, our school vision of: From Alpha to Omega – ‘life in all its 
fullness’ (John 10:10).  My huge thanks go to Sarah Trueman, a former parent, for desigining this logo, which 
will replace our old ‘aspire tree’. 
 
Tuition 
Following a recent governors meeting, it has been agreed that where members of staff tutor pupils in the 
school or support with any childcare arrangements, this should not be with pupils in their class in order to 
maintain professional boundaries and impartiality.  This applies equally to teachers and support staff and is 
effective immediately for any new arrangements.  For any current arrangements, these will need to be 
brought to a close by the end of the spring term and we thank you in advance for your understanding. 
 
Covid update 
Whilst there is no requirement for children to take covid tests, if a child does and has a positive test result, 
they should not attend school and avoid contact with other people for 3 days after the day they take the test. 
After 3 days, if they feel well and do not have a high temperature, they can return to school. 
 
Clubs 
The letters for the new term will go onto the website on Friday, 2 December and booking will open that 
evening.   Please do read the letters carefully for further details and note that bookings for clubs made by 
outside agencies should be made directly to them. 

 
 

Attendance 
Our school target for attendance is 96%.  This week, well done to Year 2! 
 

Class Attendance 

Nursery 87.80% 

Reception 80.56% 
Year 1 93.55% 

Year 2 97.92% 

Year 3 94.83% 

Year 4 95.69% 

Year 5 96.98% 

Year 6 93.75% 

School  92.92 % 
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Brass Performance 
The Year 5 and 6 Brass Performacne will be held at 2.15pm onThursday 1st December in Emmanuel Church. Parents 
are welcome to attend 
 
St Andrew’s Day 
Next Wednesday is St Andrew’s Day and children in in this house can wear blue to school to celebrate their 
saint’s day. 
Wishing you and your family a lovely weekend, 
Miss Burns and the Emmanuel team 

 
 

 
Diary Dates  
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Mental Health Support Team (MHST) Webinar Series for Parents/Carers of Primary School aged 
Children and Secondary School aged Young People 
 
The MHST are pleased to offer parents/carers a series of workshops to support their children’s well-being. There are 
11 topics in total with workshops being offered from this point until the end of Spring term.  

Webinars that are for both Parents/Carers of Primary and 

Secondary aged children and young people  

• All about sleep  

• Therapeutic conversations with your child and young person  

• Screen Time 

• Parent Self Care 

• Sibling rivalry  

Webinars for Parents/Carers of 

Primary aged children  

• Parent-child interactions  

• Managing routines 

• Supporting Childhood worries 
 

Each workshop will last up to 60 minutes and have an optional follow-up of 30 minutes for parents/carers to ask 
questions or discuss the topic further.  Parents and carers can register for any of the above webinars through 
Eventbrite for free at: 
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/mhst-parent-and-carer-webinar-series-2022-2023-tickets-415252660887 
Or please scan the QR code using your mobile phone’s camera:  
 

 
 
The scheduled topics for the rest of this term and Spring term are as follows:  

 

Webinar topic 
Intended Parent 
Audience 

Date Time 

Having therapeutic conversations 

with your child  

Primary & 

Secondary    
Thursday 17th November  12pm – 13.00  Q and A: 13.00-13.30 

Supporting childhood worries  
Primary & 

Secondary   
Thursday 24th November  12pm – 13.00  Q and A: 13.00-13.30 

Anxiety in Adolescence 
Secondary 

Thursday 1st December  
12.00 to 13:00 Q and A 13:00 to 

13.30 

Gender identity  
 Secondary 

Thursday 8th December  
12.00 to 13:00 Q and A 13:00 to 

13.30 

Having therapeutic conversations 

with your child  

Primary & 

Secondary    
Thursday 17th November 12pm – 13.00  Q and A: 13.00-13.30 

Supporting childhood worries  
Primary & 

Secondary   

Thursday 24th November  

 
12pm – 13.00  Q and A: 13.00-13.30 

 

Parent Self Care 

Primary & 

Secondary 
Wednesday 11th January 

2023 

 

12.00-13.00 

Q and A: 13.00 to 13.30 
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Parent-child interactions 
Primary & 

Secondary    

Wednesday 18th January 

2023 

12pm – 13.00 Q and A: 13.00 to 

13.30 

Sibling Rivalry  
Primary  Wednesday 25th January 

2023 

12pm – 13.00 Q and A: 13.00 to 

13.30 

Sleep  

Primary & 

Secondary   Friday 3rd February   

12pm – 13.00 Q and A: 13.00 to 

13.30 

 

Screen-time  
Primary & 

Secondary   
 Friday 10th February  

12pm – 13.00 Q and A: 13.00 to 

13.30 

Understanding adolescent 

development  

Secondary  
Friday 24th February  12pm – 13.00  Q and A: 13.00-13.30  

Having therapeutic conversations 

with your child  

Primary & 

Secondary    
Friday 3rd March  12pm – 13.00  Q and A: 13.00-13.30 

Supporting childhood worries  

 

Primary & 

Secondary   Friday 10th March  12pm – 13.00  Q and A: 13.00-13.30 

Anxiety in Adolescence 
Secondary 

Friday 17th March  
12.00 to 13:00 Q and A 13:00 to 

13.30 

Gender identity  
 Secondary 

 Friday 24th March  
12.00 to 13:00 Q and A 13:00 to 

13.30 

 
If you have any questions or suggestions, please get in touch with Lorraine Watkins, the school ELSA 

at wellbeing@emmanuel.camden.sch.uk or direct with the Camden MHST team - Tajwar Hussain, 
Senior School Practitioner/Parenting Support: Thussain2@tavi-port.nhs.uk 
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